
                                                                                        

 TCS/GEN/024/2025-26                                                                                                                 23-06-2025                                                                                                                                  

                                                   
 

                                                                           C I R C U LA R 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS اللطف 

SUBJECT: Transfer Certificate (TC) Issuance during Vacation 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

This is to inform you that Transfer Certificates (TCs) will not be issued during the month of July, as 

the school will remain closed for vacation during this period. 

Parents who wish to apply for a TC can apply from August 7, 2025 onwards. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Regards, 

ADMINISTRATION 


